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Miss Bloor 

Hello 2BL! 

I am your new teacher for 2020-21 and I am so excited to meet each and every one of 

you. This is my second year in Year 2 and we have such an exciting year ahead! I   

absolutely love reading and we have lots of new books for you to explore in your new 

classroom. I have a Cocker Spaniel called Evie and a cat called Tigger and am looking 

forward to hearing all about your favourite furry friends. 

In a normal year, we would have had the chance to have some transition time where 

we all got to meet each other in our new classroom before September. Unfortunately this 

cannot take place this year, so I wanted to give you a little insight into what it is like to 

be in Year 2 and to have me as your teacher. 

In Year 2 we have to work hard, and I am sure that you all will! However, we have 

lots of fun along the way and study lots of exciting new topics such as explorers 

through time! You’re now the oldest in KS1 and I know that you will all be wonderful 

role models for the younger children in our school. I love being organised and there will 

be lots of opportunities for you to take on a special role in my class such as book   

monitors or secret students- shhhhhhh! 

In 2BL, we enter and leave school through door number 14 which is located on the Y1 playground.  

I can’t wait to see you all on Thursday 3rd September! Please bring a photograph of something you 

have achieved over the summer or during lockdown with you on your first day so we can share 

some memories. 

Have a lovely summer and we will see you soon! 

Miss Bloor 


